
 
Note to Staff and Students 

 
 

At Oxford Business College, we remain dedicated to 
delivering the highest standards of education and 
professional support to our students. We wish to 
reaffirm our commitment to our core mission – 

providing an exceptional educational experience that 
empowers our students to excel and make a lasting, 

positive impact in an ever-evolving world. We also want 
to assure you that all our services, including academic 
support and student welfare, remain fully operational 

and accessible. 
 

We continue to work closely with our partners and the 
Department for Education (DfE) to ensure the 

uninterrupted delivery of our programmes. 
 

We deeply appreciate the dedication and hard work of 
our staff, and the trust and resilience of our students 

during this period. Together, we will continue to 
navigate these challenges, ensuring our College 

remains a place of opportunity, growth, and 
achievement. 

 
We urge you to show patience, extend your 

cooperation, and trust that justice will prevail. 
 

Thank you for your continued support and confidence 
in Oxford Business College. 

 
With best regards, 

 
 

Oxford Business College 
On behalf of the Board and Senior Leadership Team 


